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Re: Presentation in Rhinelander at CT's Deli on November 13, 2021

I want to personally thank you for the informative presentation on the Never Forgotten Honor Flight.
Those of us in attendance were very impressed. One member not in attendance, had a husband go on
the Honor Flight years ago. His name is DJ Holtz. He infact talked at one of our meetings about his
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to talk about their time in service overseas. You fellows have made a difference in so many lives and I
say thank you on behalf of our Chapter.

I apologize for the lateness of this "Thank You'. We still have had a few donations trickie in yet and
will get you a donation in the near future after our next meeting.

P.S. I was very impressed to see the pictures in the Antigo Journal and Antigo Shopper regarding the
North Elementary School and ladies group (for got their name) donations.

Keep up the GREAT WORK and have a Blessed Holiday!




Behold, the atar the Magi had veen at ity rising
preceded them, until it came and stopped over the
place where the child was. — Hatthew 2:9
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